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BUILDING A BETTER I-4
Stay Informed:

	» Project Hotline: 844-ULT-INFO (858-4636)
	» Subscribe to our monthly newsletter at fdot.tips/news
	» Follow us on Twitter at fdot.tips/twitter
	» Subscribe to our YouTube channel at fdot.tips/youtube

Sign up for I-4 Construction Updates at I4Beyond.com
Learn about commuter options in Central Florida at reThinkYourCommute.com

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is accelerating improvements to I-4, including a project to 
widen the westbound I-4 ramp to the eastbound Beachline Expressway (Exit 72).  

The purpose of this project is to add capacity to 
the I-4 westbound ramp to eastbound S.R. 528 
by widening the ramp from one to two lanes.

Interstate 4 (I-4) to State Road (S.R.) 528 (Beachline Expressway) Ramp Widening 
Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 448915-1
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Project Letting Date: Construction Cost:

Summer 2023 $15.5M

Motorists on the Exit 72 ramp above I-4
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